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Regional Planning Policy & Casework 

Dear Programme Officer 

Re: Curraghinalt Project (Dalradian) - Public Local Inquiry – Mid Inquiry Meeting 

Thank you for your letter of 12 March 2025. Further to the department furnishing 
the commission with information with regard transboundary consultation with another 
EEA State in advance of the 11 March 2025, you are aware and note that the 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage Ireland has advised 
that the public consultation period is from Wednesday 26 February 2025 to 
Wednesday 23 April 2025. 

Given the consultation period will not end until 23 April 2025 it is recognised that 
the commissions suggested date of 26 March 2025 for a mid-inquiry meeting would 
appear premature.   

Given the need to allow citizens in the south of Ireland opportunity to have their 
say and express their views on the project prior to the resumption of the public local 
inquiry, the department will collate all representations received post the 
close of the consultation period and furnish the commission with these thereafter.  
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